
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st  September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Harvest Celebration 
 
We would like to invite you to our Harvest Celebrations, this year each Key Stage will hold their own 
assembly where they will share songs and poems.  We have chosen to hold separate assemblies to enable 
as many guests to attend as possible, we kindly request that a maximum of 2 guests per family as this will 
enable us to remain within fire safety regulations.   
 
Below are the details of each class assembly, which will take place in the school hall.  The doors will open 
at 2.30 pm and the assembly will take place at 2.45 pm.  
 
Early Years (Mrs Harmon’s Class) – Tuesday 17th October @ 2.45 pm. 
 
Key Stage 1 (Mr Warden and Miss Biles Classes) – Wednesday 18th October @ 2.45 pm. 
 
Key Stage 2 (Mrs Nicoll, Mr Saunders, Mrs Hay and Mrs Dawson Classes) – Thursday 19th October @ 2.45 
pm. 

We will be collecting food for the Corfe Mullen Foodbank.  We recognise that many people in the UK are 
going hungry for many reasons and the food bank provides emergency food and support to people who 
are experiencing crisis in our local area.  If you would like to donate to this worthy cause, please send in 
nonperishable food items the week beginning 16th October.  The Foodbank are particularly in need of 
tinned vegetables, tinned tomatoes, tinned custard and rice. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Sally Wall  
 
 


